
Monday, February 5, 2024 

Announcements 

DONS:  The first run of this year’s yearbook has officially 
SOLD OUT!!!  Did you miss your chance to order your 
yearbook?  If so, you are in luck.  We are placing a small 
second order, which means you still have a chance to order 
your yearbook but you must do it NOW.  Head over to 
yearbookforever.com or to the ASB Office to purchase 
your yearbook today.  We WILL NOT be ordering extra 
yearbooks this year, so this might be your last chance.  
Stop by Room 513 if you have any questions for  
Mr. Garcia. 
 
 
 
 
 

Reminder for Seniors:  The Home Lunch Contract states:  
“Students may not bring food for other students.”  Do not 
return to campus with food for others.  If you do, your 
Lunch Pass may be revoked. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dons:  AVID is currently accepting applications for next 
school year for AVID 10 and 11 classes.  If you are 
interested in applying, look for the AVID 1 page flyer in 
classrooms around campus or come to Room 504 during 
Brunch, Lunch or after school to view the flyer with the 
QR code for the application.  If you have specific questions 
about AVID, you can talk to any of the AVID teachers:  
Ms. Ramos, Ms. Gutierrez, Ms. Kittlaus and  
Ms. Castillo-Parrales.  Come and join the AVID Family at 
SV!  You won’t regret it!! 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention all you wonderful Seniors!!  Sierra Vista High 
School Counseling Department will be hosting a hands-on 
FAFSA/Dream ACT workshop on Thursday, February 8th 
from 5pm to 6:30pm.  Please use the Google Form posted 
on the Google Classroom titled 12th Grade News.  Please 
remember that you must attend with your parent.  We 
can’t wait to help you get one step closer to your goals! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For Dons, By Dons is offering after school tutoring for all 
subjects, Mondays in Room 206 and Wednesdays in Room 
504.  Stop by if you need help! 

Hey Dons!  Our ASB is bringing back the Dodgeball 
Tournament on February 15th in the Gym at Lunch.  It is 
limited to 6 people per team.  Applications will be 
available through February 8th in the ASB Office and in 
the Center Quad at Lunch.  You will need an appropriate 
team name and will need to choose a captain.  Make sure 
to tell your friends! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Dons:  There will be a Pet Supply Drive being 
held now through March 29th.  Please donate any pet 
related items such as:  food, blankets, toys, etc.  These 
donations will be given to the VIDA Rescue Shelter.   
Community Service Hours will be given for your 
donations.  Drop off your donations at Room 405, 406, 504 
or 506.  Donation boxes will be present at any of these four 
AVID rooms. 

No Games Today! 
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Please Release The Following 

Girls JV & Varsity Basketball  

@ 1:15 

Girls Varsity Water Polo 

@ 1:15 

ALL Boys Basketball 

@ 2:00 

Monday, February 5, 2024  

Group C 

has duty this week 


